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webmineral@gmail.com

From: John Betts Fine Minerals <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 10:17 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Thank you from John Betts - Fine Minerals

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

Best Wishes for 2023  

from John Betts - Fine Minerals 

 

 

 

 

The year is nearly over.  
 
I want to thank all of my loyal customers for your continued support.  
 
Best wishes for 2023! 
 
Sincerely, 
  
John Betts, owner 
John Betts - Fine Minerals 
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Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 
New York City, NY 10025 
212-678-1942 

  

 

 

See the new items at: New Listings Page  

  

 

 

      

  

John Betts Fine Minerals | 215 West 98 Street, No. 2F, New York, NY 10025  
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Try email marketing for free today!  

 

 

 


